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The Ninth Board of Studies Meeting of the Department of English by circular was held 

through online mode on 23 June 2021 at Dhauladhar Campus-I, Central University of 

Himachal Pradesh, Dharamshala, (HP). The following members were present and 

accordingly accorded their approval through email for various submitted agenda items: 

The following members were present: 

1. Prof. Manju Jaidka: Subject Expert – Professor of English (Retired), Punjab University, 

Chandigarh; and presently Senior Professor of English, Shoolini University, Solan (HP) 

2. Prof. Sharwan Kumar Sharma, Subject Expert—Professor of English, Gurukul Kangri 

 Vishwavidyalaya, Haridwar (UK) 

3. Dr. Nanduri Raj Gopal: Chairman & Convenor 

4. Prof. Roshan Lal Sharma: Professor-Member and the Vice-Chancellor, CUHP 

5. Prof. Ambrish Kumar Mahajan: Vice Chancellor’s Nominee 

6. Dr. Brihaspati Mishra, Dean, School of Languages 

6. Dr. Raj Kumar Upadhayay Mani: Vice Chancellor’s Nominee 

Dr. Khem Raj Sharma, Assistant Professor: Special Invitee 

Dr. Hem Raj Bansal, Assistant Professor: Special Invitee 

• Dr. K.B.S. Krishna from the department of English, Central University of Himachal 

Pradesh could not attend the meeting as member, BoS due to his prolonged illness. 

 

In this meeting, each item on the agenda, prepared strictly on the basis of provisions in the 

Ordinance No. 4 of Section 23 and Statute 16 (2) of the Central Universities Act 2009, was 

considered and approved by the respective members through their return emails.  

Item No. EEL/BOS/9.1: 



 Approval of the Minutes of the Eighth Board of Studies of the Department of 

English held on 21 October 2020 (See Annexure 1) 

 

The minutes of the Eighth Board of Studies of the Department of English were duly 

approved by all the members.  

 

Item No. EEL/BOS/9.2: 

 Rectification of the typographical errors in the titles of PhD thesis titles of four 

research scholars of the Department of English of 2017 batch. (See Annexure 2) 

 

The rectified titles of the PhD thesis were duly examined by all the members and 

hence approved. 

 

Item No. EEL/BOS/9.3: 

 Approval of the course content EEL 478  (See Annexure 3) 

 

After going through the course content of EEL 478, the board members approved the 

submitted course content. 

 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks through email by Dr. N.R. Gopal, the Head to the 

external subject experts and V.C.’s nominees and other members present after the receipt of 

their emails. 

 

 

Dr. N. R. Gopal 

The Head 

Department of English 


